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CJ Griffin Participating in Workshop on "Accountable
Policing: Open Public Records Act."
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On Thursday, August 12, 2021 from 7:00 P.M. – 8:30 P.M., CJ Griffin,

Director of the Justice Gary S. Stein Public Interest Center, will be

participating in a virtual workshop, “Accountable Policing: Open Public

Records Act.” Additional presenters include Antointte Gaboton-Moss

of Black Community Watchline, and Jessica Hunsdon of Antiracism in

Action. The event is being co-sponsored by: Antiracism in Action,

Black Community Watchline and Antiracism Coalition of North

Hunterdon.


